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City of Casey
503 McPherson Street
PO Box 196
Casey, IA 50048
Phone 641-746-3315
Fax 641-746-3301
NEW Email: CityofCasey@netins.net

Late March/Early April 2016

Would you be interested in filling a 
vacancy?

Council member
1 vacant seat

Board of Adjustments:
2 vacant seats

Planning and Zoning:
2 vacant seats

If you are interested in filling a vacancy please contact City 
hall as soon as possible.

New City Hall Hours 
Monday – Wednesday – Friday

8:30a-12:00p     1:00p-3:00p
Tuesday and Thursday

8:30a-12:00p 
Payments can always be placed in the Banks 

drop box to the left of their main doors.



Must sign up and pay before Friday April 22rd by 3:00pm 
at the City Clerks office. 

If it is determined at the time of pick up that additional charges 
apply, an invoice will be sent to you for the difference.

Make Checks payable to the CITY OF CASEY

Per Stop $25.00 per stop x 1 = 25.00

White goods ( stoves, microwaves, 
water heaters, washers and dryers $5.00 each x =

Appliances w/ Freon (air conditioners, 
freezers, refrigerators and de-
humidifiers $15.00 each x =

Computers/TVs 21" and smaller $15.00 each x =

Computers/TVs over 22" and larger $30.00 each x =

car tires off rim $3.00 each x =

car tires on rim $6.00 each x =

truck tires off rim $6.00 each x =

truck ties on rim $6.00 each x =

Total 
Due

Please Join the Discussion
The City Council will be hosting a Public forum 

Monday April 4th 6:00 pm to 6:45 pm.
This forum is to gather input from you, as well as work together, 
on  the design of the new Community and City Offices Building. 

A Pink flyer was sent out the week of March 21st asking for your 
feedback on a variety of questions. If you have not taken the 
time to answers those questions and submit it the City Clerks 
office, please contact the City Clerk and get a copy, so that your 
opinion can be heard, even if you are unable to attend the 
public forum. We would like to have the questionnaire filled out 
and returned prior to the April 4th meeting, so that feed back 
from them can be compiled and reviewed by the council prior 
that date.

The City Council would like to work together, with the public, to 
design a building that will fit our Community’s wants and 
needs.


